

Ari Lehmuslehti Colonel Inspector of Infantry Finnish Army

04 .10.2024 nr KV-3.5-1/24/18630

Dear Colonel Lehmuslehti,

Thank you for your kind invitation to the Estonian Land Forces to participate in the exercise MIGHTY ARROW 25 next year. Our Scouts Battalion is very interested in participating in the exercise as from previous their experience they find it very useful. If possible, we would like to participate in the exercise with an armoured infantry company (2xCV90 platoons and Coy HQ).

The Point of Contact from our side is Scouts Battalion's B-Company Commander Major Priit Lillemets at priit.lillemets@mil.ee, cell: +372 5342 8677. He will inform you about our representatives at the planning conferences, too.

Thank you again for this invitation. We are looking forward to working with you.

Yours sincerely,

Janno Märk Colonel

Chief of Staff

Estonian Division